
City of Rose Hill Acres 

CDBG-DR Hurricane Harvey 

CITIZEN PARTICIPATION - PUBLIC COMMENT FORM 

Infrastructure & Acquisition Projects 

General: The City of Rose Hill Acres has been allocated $2,000,000 in GLO disaster recovery 

infrastructure funds and $2,000,000 in GLO disaster recovery acquisition funds. The City is seeking

feedback from the public on the corresponding applications to the Texas General Land Office (GLO).  

The City’s infrastructure and acquisition applications are available for viewing at City Hall and also 

posted to the City’s website as follows:  https://cityofrosehillacres.org/

Comments will be received until 5:00 pm on August 19th, 2019. Comments can be submitted using the 

following form and/or by email to the following email address: RoseHillAcresTexas@gmail.com 

Comments can be mailed to: City Hall, 100 Jordan Rd, Rose Hill Acres, TX 77657. 

Please include comments here: 

The City of Rose Hill Acres greatly appreciates your input and interest in the City’s efforts for disaster 

recovery and improving long-term resiliency. Thank you! 
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